
From: Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com  

Sent: Monday, 6 March 2017 3:37 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Simon.Miller@afap.org.au; Jon.Lovell@ashurst.com 
Subject: AM2014/252 & 253 - Air Pilots Award and Aircraft Cabin Crew Award  

 

Dear Associate 

AM2014/252 – Air Pilots Award 2010 

AM2014/253 – Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

We refer to the email dated 1 March 2017 regarding the arrangements for a conference 

before Deputy President Gostencnik on Friday 10 March. 

We are in the process of circulating a draft clause dealing with excessive annual leave, 

and consider there will be some benefit in us conferring with other stakeholders about 

this and other outstanding issues prior to any conference before the Fair Work 

Commission.   

With this in mind, we would be happy for the conference before DP Gostencnik to be 

postponed to allow this consultation to occur.  We have spoken with Ai Group who do not 

oppose this course. 

Of course, if a conference is listed, we are available and will participate. 

Yours sincerely 

Jon Lovell 

Partner 

Kathy Srdanovic 

Counsel 
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